

City of South Miami Parks & Recreation Department 5800 SW 66 Street South Miami, Florida 33143 (305) 668-7232



July 5, 2006

Gary Avins Firepower Displays Unlimited P.O. Box 4085 Princeton, Florida 33032

Dear Gary:

On behalf of the City of South Miami and the Parks and Recreation Department, I would like to thank you and your "firing crew" for contributing to a fantastic Fourth of July event in South Miami. You guys outdid yourselves, and because of it we were able to make the Annual Fourth of July event in South Miami a memorable event for thousands of people in the South Miami area. We have heard many positive comments about the fireworks, and most people believe that you get better every year. I certainly hope that we continue to be able to work with you for many years.

Enclosed, please find check # 053750 in the amount of \$9,000.00 as full payment for this year's fireworks display.

Once again, thanks for contributing to a successful Fourth of July event.

Sincerely,

Alan Ricke

Parks and Recreation Director